
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

May 7, 2025 

 

 

• Library Club meets today at lunch right after the bell. Our trip to Torquay has been cancelled so we 
will have a regular meeting. Please bring your lunches with you. 

• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards. 
• Coding club meets today from 3:00-4:00 in Ms. Lamond’s room. Please note this is the last day for 

coding club this year. 
• Dance practice today is for all dancers (both groups) at lunch in the dance/drama room. 
• Musical theatre practice is after school today at 3PM. 
• Tomorrow’s hot lunch is calzones. Please check the order list today if you don’t know whether you 

have lunch coming. 
• Popcornpalooza Countdown Begins! This Friday at lunch, swing by the Hollow Log for a bag of 

movie-style popcorn! $2.00 for regular, $5.00 for large. 
• There will be grade 7 girls long jump practice today at lunch for those of you participating in the track 

meet on Thursday. Please meet Ms. Smith at the long jump pit at the eating portion of lunch. 
• Grizzlies Field Hockey Players, the Thursday game team will be selected from players who attended 

yesterday’s practice. The list will be posted tomorrow morning. 
• All players, don’t miss a special field hockey event happening Thursday morning from 8:00 to 8:30 in 

Mr. Ross’s room. Don’t waffle about being there - just show up! Go Grizzlies! 
• Boys 6/7 rugby played at Arbutus yesterday and won both of their games. All the players did well and 

represented GHMS proudly. Thanks to those 7’s who helped our 6’s out! Well done! 
• Girls rugby players, please come to a very important meeting at nutrition break today in Mr. Owen’s 

room. We need to connect on today’s possible game at Shoreline. 
• Track and Field tryouts will continue for those who missed the grade 6 boys 200m today at nutrition 

break. Grade 6 girls long jump is this afternoon. Mrs. Adamson will come see you and your teacher 
this morning to find a time that works. Mrs. Adamson will be bringing all participants who are going to 
the first UVIC meet tomorrow a notice today to take home and confirming if you will attend. 

 


